
 

ADDENDUM 1- REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
SOLAR AND BATTERY ENERGY STORAGE SYSTEMS (BESS) DEVELOPERS 

TO:  All Prospective Developers 

SUBJECT: ADDENDUM 1- Request for Qualifications: Solar and Battery Energy 
Storage Systems (BESS) Developers 

ADDENDUM 1 ISSUED:  January 7, 2025 

RESPONSES DUE:  January 16, 2025 

The Sonoma Clean Power Authority (“SCP”) is issuing this addendum to Request for Qualifications 
(“RFQ”) Solicitation for Solar and Battery Energy Storage Systems (BESS) Developers.  

SCP received the following italicized question, and its response to the question is set forth below: 

1. Is SCP planning on engaging in a construction contract with a contractor to build projects where 
SCP owns the land and project, or is SCP anticipating entering into a power purchase or tolling 
agreement for a third party to own and operate the projects? 

The intention is to develop systems for SCP ownership. This RFQ is not for Power Purchase 
Agreements or Tolling Agreements.  

The RFQ is unchanged. 

 

 

 

 


